
WHAT VOTING "NO" MEANS:

The Tahoe Keys Property Owners Association (TKPOA) continues to support the 3-year CMT in partnership with the
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency (TRPA) and the League to Save Lake Tahoe.
The Year 2 total budget would be $1,100,000, including a $200,000 contingency reserve. The project would be funded
by $350,000 remaining from the Year 1 contingency reserve, a proposed $100,000 grant from the TRPA/Lahontan
managed “mitigation fund” and the $650,000 Special Assessment. 
TKPOA’s Year 2 investment and efforts will be focused on aquatic weed control for sites that have shown success from
Year 1 methods, required monitoring, compliance reporting, and the three Group B, non-chemical treatment methods
(UV light, bottom barriers and diver hand-pulling).
The scope of work for the Year 2 will be managed to a fixed budget so cost overruns 

Approval of a $650,000 Special Assessment to help fund Year 2 (2023) of the Control Methods Test (CMT). Each waterfront
Homeowner will make a one-time payment of $442 (or $221 for landlocked Homeowners), to be billed in February of 2023.

WHAT VOTING "YES" MEANS:

Not funding the TKPOA portion of the CMT collaboration effort could result in loss of control over future
management of aquatic invasive weeds in the Tahoe Keys Lagoons
Either or both of the Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board (LRWQCB) and the TRPA might
require the TKPOA to continue all or part of the monitoring and impact analysis in 2023-24 associated
with the CMT.  Without partnership from the TRPA, possible monitoring costs could range from several
hundred thousand to upwards of one million dollars.
TKPOA’s decades-long effort to investigate the viability of limited herbicide use to bring the invasive
aquatic plants under control in the lagoons would end.
The TKPOA would lose the support of the TRPA, ending funding support for monitoring, environmental
analysis, permitting, and testing of UV-C treatment in the Keys.
The TKPOA would lose the support of the League to Save Lake Tahoe, including their second $100k grant
to support weed fragment control and laminar flow aeration testing.
Regulating agencies or special interest groups could accelerate pressure or file lawsuits against TKPOA to
abandon or replace harvesting as the primary method for keeping the Keys waterways open to boating.
TKPOA would be at increased risk of a “regulatory closure” of the lagoons due to poor control of weed
fragments, harmful algal blooms (HABs), deteriorating water quality, and other Clean Water Act
compliance issues.

Year 2 (2023) Control Methods Test (CMT) will not be funded. The TKPOA would cease investment in the
Control Methods Test after completion of all Year 1 reporting and compliance requirements. There would be
no Special Assessment of $650,000. The TKPOA Board of Directors (Board) would hold the remaining
balance from the 2022 “emergency assessment” contingency account in reserve to cover possible future
liabilities. Some potential risks and consequences associated with abandoning the project midstream are:


